
 

 

 
 

8 November 2023 

 
Dear  
 
FOI Request – ATISN 19258  
 
Thank you for your email of 6 November asking for us to undertake an Internal Review of a 
failure to respond to your request of 5 June. We are unable to locate any record of your 
original Freedom of Information request predating your correspondence of 6 November 
2023. 
 
Information requested 
 
In your request, you asked for: 
 

1. a year by year breakdown of the funding given from the Welsh Government to 
Stonewall Cymru over the last 5 years? 

Our response  
 
Some of the requested information is already publicly available in previous responses to 
Freedom of Information requests, please see the links provided below: 
 

• FOI release 17311: Stonewall | GOV.WALES  

• FOI release 18602: Stonewall | GOV.WALES  
 
The above FOI responses include information on Stonewall funding from 2020 to 2023. 
Additional information, relating to the Financial Year 2018-19 and Financial Year 2019-20, is 
as follows:  
 

• 2018-19 - £150,000 

• 2019-20 - £150,000 
 

Next steps 
  
If you are dissatisfied with the Welsh Government’s handling of your request, you can ask 
for an internal review within 40 working days of the date of this response. Requests for an 
internal review should be addressed to the Welsh Government’s Freedom of Information 
Officer at:  
 
Information Rights Unit,  
Welsh Government, 
Cathays Park,  
Cardiff,  
CF10 3NQ  
 
or Email: Freedom.ofinformation@gov.wales 
 
Please remember to quote the ATISN reference number above.     
 
 

https://eur01.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Fwww.gov.wales%2Fatisn17311&data=05%7C01%7CNiamh.Arlotte%40gov.wales%7Cd071d90e21054dc00a9a08dbdf86d321%7Ca2cc36c592804ae78887d06dab89216b%7C0%7C0%7C638349542380085532%7CUnknown%7CTWFpbGZsb3d8eyJWIjoiMC4wLjAwMDAiLCJQIjoiV2luMzIiLCJBTiI6Ik1haWwiLCJXVCI6Mn0%3D%7C3000%7C%7C%7C&sdata=lbCvYXXQlRQ6E2%2Fx6CnU61W3YUulzU2zY8RjM28vsgI%3D&reserved=0
https://eur01.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Fwww.gov.wales%2Fatisn18602&data=05%7C01%7CNiamh.Arlotte%40gov.wales%7Cd071d90e21054dc00a9a08dbdf86d321%7Ca2cc36c592804ae78887d06dab89216b%7C0%7C0%7C638349542380085532%7CUnknown%7CTWFpbGZsb3d8eyJWIjoiMC4wLjAwMDAiLCJQIjoiV2luMzIiLCJBTiI6Ik1haWwiLCJXVCI6Mn0%3D%7C3000%7C%7C%7C&sdata=zQ5qQdrPxXwdpydVpdAMneLI4Dl7XzFIVSAhOCGgxzo%3D&reserved=0
mailto:Freedom.ofinformation@gov.wales


 
You also have the right to complain to the Information Commissioner. The Information 
Commissioner can be contacted at:   
 
Information Commissioner’s Office,  
Wycliffe House,  
Water Lane,  
Wilmslow,  
Cheshire,  
SK9 5AF. 
 
However, please note that the Commissioner will not normally investigate a complaint until it 
has been through our own internal review process. 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
 


